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Wednesday 3rd May 2023 

 

 

Access Arrangements for the Year 6 SATS 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

We are writing to inform you that your child will have access to a 1:1 or 1:2 adult 

support during the KS2 SATs tests this year.  

 

The adult will be able to provide them with some, or all of the following: 

- prompts to keep them focused,  

- a reader for parts of the test, 

- brain breaks (if brain breaks are used this will not change the actual time given to 

them to complete the test),  

- and a scribe or transcribe should they require it.  

 

The support provided is common classroom practice for your child in order to ensure 

they can access the test and have the same opportunities as the rest of the cohort.  

 
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 

classteacher or me via email kroy@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk  or telephone the office.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

Kate Roy 

Assistant Headteacher  
 

mailto:kroy@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

